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Comments: Hello,

 

Thank you so much for all that you do to preserve and protect the outdoors in the US. I'm writing as I am

concerned about the bolting prohibition. I believe this act would lead to a increase in unsafe practices, injuries,

and death as climbers will continue to recreate outdoors. Prohibiting fixed anchors will create safety issues by

imposing unnecessary obstacles to the regular maintenance of fixed anchors. It is unreasonable for federal

agencies to create new guidance policies prohibiting Wilderness climbing anchors across the country when they

have allowed, managed, and authorized fixed anchors for decades.

 

I hope you take this into consideration. Thank you for your time.

 

Cindy


